April 9, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

We are both residents of Chilmark and grew up on Martha’s Vineyard. We are getting
married in Chilmark on September 29, 2018. We write to ask if the Town will allow us to
borrow tables and chairs from the Chilmark Community Center for the rehearsal dinner
on Friday, September 28, 2018, which will be at our private residence at 5 Tysbury
Manor Rd, Chilmark, and potentially at the wedding on Saturday, September 29, 2018.

We agree to take proper care of the borrowed property and to return all borrowed
property in the same condition that we received them and we further agree to pay for any

damaged or lost items.

We would greatly appreciate the Town’s assistance in this instance. Please let us know if
you have any questions or need further information.

Thank you,

Isabelle Lew and Jeremy Scheffer



